
 

 

 

7 June 2019 

 

Dear Lesley 

Supplementary Legislative Consent Memorandum (Memorandum No 2) on the 
Agriculture Bill 
 
The Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee has today laid before the 
National Assembly its report on the Welsh Government’s Supplementary 
Legislative Consent Memorandum (Memorandum No 2) on the Agriculture Bill. 
 
We look forward to receiving a timely response to this report. Further, and as 
highlighted in this report on Memorandum No 2,  we request that you issue a full 
response to our previous report on the original Legislative Consent 
Memorandum, as a matter of urgency. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mick Antoniw AM 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
 

Lesley Griffiths AM 
Minister for Environment, Energy and Rural Affairs 


